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Dear Mr Zema, 
 
Reliability Panel determination of system restart standard  
 
You may be aware that, under the National Electricity Rules (Rules), one of the functions of the 
Reliability Panel (Panel) is to determine the system restart standard to apply to the provision of 
system restart ancillary services (SRAS) for the National Electricity Market (NEM).  In September 
2011, the Panel received terms of reference from the Australian Energy Market Commission 
(AEMC) to undertake the work to determine the system restart standard by July 2012.  As required 
by the Rules, AEMO has put in place an interim system restart standard which applies until such 
time as the Panel has determined the system restart standard. 
 
As clause 8.8.1 requires that the Panel undertake the determination of the system restart standard 
on the advice of AEMO, I am writing to you to seek AEMO’s advice on this matter.  Without 
limitation, we seek your advice on: 

 your views on, and details of, the application of the interim system restart standard to date 
including how it meets the SRAS objectives as defined under clause 3.11.4A(a) of the 
Rules; 

 any views of market participants put to AEMO in consultation, or other processes, relevant 
to the setting or operation of the interim system restart standard; 

 whether any qualitative analysis is available to support whether the interim system restart 
standard represents an efficient level of SRAS; 

 whether you consider there are any aspects of the interim system restart standard that 
should be updated or amended in the system restart standard;  

 whether you consider there are any new areas that should be added to the system restart 
standard that was excluded from the interim system restart standard; and 

 your advice on any other relevant matters including transitional and implementation issues 
in moving from the interim system restart standard to the final standard. 
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